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April 12, 2021
Dear Parents and Guardians,

Travel outside the states of New Jersey, New York, Pennsylvania, Connecticut, and
Delaware requires a quarantine period for those not fully vaccinated.

Thank you to those families who have informed us of your long-distance, Spring Break
travel plans.

If you have not yet informed your child’s school of your long-distance travel
plans, it is imperative that you do so immediately. This information is needed for
us to appropriately determine necessary quarantine periods in order to provide
for safe learning environments in each of our buildings.

The number of families choosing travel destinations that will require a quarantine period
will stress our remote learning capabilities at the elementary level. Thus, all instruction
during the individually designated quarantine periods will be asynchronous. There will
be no live instruction.

Assignments will be posted in Google Classroom for each grade level every day during
the duration of your child’s quarantine period. Completed assignments are to be
submitted to your child’s classroom teacher daily. Students who do not submit
assignments on any given day will be marked as Absent from school. Students who will
need to be in quarantine should bring all necessary learning materials home on Friday,
April 16.

Please note:

Students will be marked as Absent for travel days taken before or after the district
designated Spring Break week, scheduled for April 19-23. Asynchronous learning will
be provided only for days that fall under your child’s designated quarantine period as
communicated to you via consultation with your school nurse.

Sincerely,
Bill Mulcahy Jeanna Velechko Megan Caughey
Principal, Washington Principal, Lincoln Supervisor Elementary Education
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